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Greetings:

I am pleased to write a strong recommendation for Scott Harris and Shhh Productions. On a
personal level, I have known Scott since he was a gifted music major as he pursued his
degree in music in the Department of Music at Central Missouri State University. During
these years, Mr. Harris exemplified what a music student should be. He is very talented
musically and developed his performance skills to a very high level. He was a student
leader, both musically and personally. He was a highly motivated, self-starter - who was
absolutely dependable and responsible.... and had the highest personal standards. These
attributes still apply today! In my 29 years on the music faculty here at Central Missouri
State University, [ would rank him easily within the top 1% of our graduates.

Upon graduation, he became a highly respected and successful high school band director.
His ensembles performed with distinction, performing with regularity at prestigious state
and regional conventions. This experience gives Scott a "real world" insight into
recording performances of junior high and high school ensembles. His proven track
record as a superb musician and educator gives him the ability to set up recording
equipment...and edit the recorded product to yield the highest quality finished product.

My personal experience with Scott in the recording industry includes observing his work
at recording all ensembles at the Missouri Music Educator's Association Convention (a
huge convention involving hundreds of performances)...and hiring him to do all
recordings for The CMSU Summer Music Camp for high school students (I served as it's
Director for many years). Of the hundreds of students that ordered recordings through
his recording company....over a period of many years, I did not receive one complaint or
concern. His work is rock solid, both from a logistical standpoint and a musical
standpoint.

If you are looking for professional quality recordings from a company run by someone of
impeccable character and qualifications.....I can think of no one that I could recommend

higher than Scott Harris. Please give him your highest consideration.

Sincerely,

O TS

Dr. Neal F. Seipp
Professor Emeritus of Music



